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London, June 11 2020 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Celebration of the 58th Day of All True Things 

You may have already read the memo from our International Headquarters reminding us of the 

upcoming 58th Day of All True Things, which will be celebrated on Sunday June 21st. This is one of the 

four major Holy Days established by True Parents, and an important milestone in the history of God’s 

Providence. In 1997, True Father said on the Day of All Things: 

The purpose of the existence of all things is to be absorbed by the owner of true love in this world. 

When they are taken and absorbed by this true love owner, they will be happy and look forward to 

that. The cells of the mineral kingdom are absorbed by plants. The cells and elements of plants are 

absorbed by animals and eventually animals are there to be taken and absorbed by human beings… 

However, due to the Fall, all things and all creation still “waits in eager longing for the revealing of the 

true sons and daughters of God” as the Apostle Paul so eloquently wrote. And as True Mother says, 

today our planet is suffering and in pain. We, the children of the Heavenly Parent and members of 

the Holy Community, must do our best to resolve this ongoing headache of God! 

In normal times we would all be gathering in our churches and centers to celebrate this important 

holy day together, but these are not normal times. Therefore, Fumiko and I would like to invite each 

family to have a celebration in your own home. Please make a simple holy table, with a place setting 

for True Parents to show that in our hearts we want to welcome them just as much as before. Feel 

free to take a photograph together with your family, and send it in with a short greeting so that we 

can create a beautiful letter of appreciation to True Parents. 

Once again, thank you, and Happy (socially-distanced) True Day of All Things in advance, 

Sincerely, 

            
Michael & Fumiko Balcomb 
Regional Group Chair, Europe & the Middle East 
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